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] From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

o

18th March, 1912,
Dear Mr. Phipps,

I am very much distressed to hear of the accident to
Mr. and Mrs. White.

I em very glad you like the book. I have no doubt the
New York Branch of the Oxford University Press (35 West 32nd Str.
J. Armstrong) hes plenty 6f copies by this time.

Z Your idea of inviting some of the leading alienists to
the opening is a good one, and I hope it can be carried out. It
could be made the occasion of an interesting discussion on ways and
methods of dealing with the insane, which would stimulate work
enormously in America, When is the Clinic likely to be opened!?

/ I have the Billimen lectures to give at Yale in October, so that

. I hope it may be during that month.

|
Kind regards to all at home,

Sincerely yours,

Wm, Osler.
Let me know when you reach London this yeer (Handwritten).

13, Norham Gardens,

Oxford.,

—




